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          Oconee County Scenic Hwy Committee 
 

 

 

      Minutes 

Scenic Highway Committee Meeting: September 27, 2012 

 

The Oconee County Scenic Highway Committee held a regularly scheduled meeting on 

September 27, 2012 at 3:00 PM in the Conference Room at the Oconee County Administrative 

Building, 415 S. Pine St., Walhalla, SC 29691.   

 

Members Present:  Alan Boggs  

 David LaVere 

 Jeri Klaren 

 Bob Kennedy  

       

 Yancey Green  (Planner) 

   

Media Present:  Dick Mangrum (WGOG)          

Also Present: Barbara Dean (SCDOT) 

 

Item 1:  Chairman LaVere called the meeting to order.  

 

Item 2:  Approval of Minutes from the July 12, 2012 meeting- 

Mr. Kennedy made a note concerning item 3 that the Committee discussed the asphalt 

that was being dumped in the right of way near the new Walhalla school at their last 

meeting. Ms. Klaren made a motion to approve the minutes. Mr. Kennedy seconded the 

motion. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Item 3: Discussion of Highway 11 

 

Yancey Green introduced Ms. Barbara Dean from SCDOT. The Committee discussed 

with Ms. Dean requirements from the SCDOT and what options they had in order to 

improve the scenicness of Hwy. 11.  The Committee decided to meet, if possible, the 

following Tuesday October 2, at 9 a.m. in front of the Ingles in West Union. Ms. Dean 

told the Committee that in her local office Ms. Joyce Garner would be a better person to 

contact for their questions. The Committee also discussed meeting with the SCDOT 

board members.  

  

Item 4: Discussion of Sheep Farm Road 

 

 Ms. Jeri Klaren updated the Committee to her progress to complete the packet for the 

Sheep Farm Road designation. It was decided that Mr. Yancey Green would get pictures 

and a map for the Sheep Farm Road package. 

 

Item 5: Old Business �  

 There was none. 

 

Item 6:  New Business-  
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Ms. Judy Koepnick resigned from the Scenic Highway Committee.  The Committee 

discussed who could replace Ms. Koepnick.  

 

Item 7: Adjourn 


